
Pana High School 
Report to the Board of Education  
March, 2019 
 
Current Enrollment:  
9​th​ Grade 106  
10​th​ Grade  94 
11​th​ Grade  92  
12​th​ Grade 102  
Totals 394  
 
 
February FNB Senior of the Month was:  Maddie Rowley 

 

February WMKR Radio Students of the Month were:  

 

9 - Kylie Hendrickson 

10 - Kaitlyn Townsend 

11 - Quinton Perry 

12 - Lizzie Epley 

 

February People’s Bank Athletes of the Month: 

Sr. - Kaylee Holland - Track 

Jr. - Danielle Beiber - Softball 

So. - Brianna Sarver - Dual Athlete Track/Softball 

Fr. - Lainey Hicks - Track 

 
  

● HS Graduation is planned for May 31st 

 

● Congratulations to Lucas Duduit for placing second in Engineering Graphics in the 

EIU sectional Thursday.  He has qualified for the state academic challenge 

competition at EIU in April and he has earned a $1000 tuition waiver for LakeLake 

College for next school year! 

 

● FFA District Proficiency interviews last night for Amanda Hall and Chase Temmen. 

Congrats to Amanda for winning Equine Science Placement for District 4, she now 

advances to the State Awards Day later this month.  She is now in the top five of 

the State in her area. 

 

 

 

 

● Tuesday, Feb 26th:  97 people showed up to give blood at our 2nd Blood drive of 

the year. 72 units were collected which can impact 216 lives in emergency 

situations. Currently as a result of our donations this year, the American Red Cross 

will be offering a $750 scholarship. This year we plan to host a 3rd blood drive on 

May 1st...if we are able to collect only 18 more units we will be eligible for a 



$1000 scholarship and if we receive 68 more units we will be eligible for the $2500 

scholarship. Mark your calendars for May 1st and plan to donate! 

 
 
 

● The Senior Class is finalizing plans for their senior trip which (pending approval) 

will be to Nashville, TN. Here is the itinerary: 

Leave 3:30 
Breakfast 8:00 
Zipline--Adventure Works Nashville West in Kingston (with ropes course)--10:00  $59 or $50 

$50- adults  
$40- under 18 
Book  2 weeks in advance  
Money is due at reservation- cc guarantees final amount  
No refunds 

Lunch--12:30 at Hardrock Cafe 
Top Golf--2:00  615-777-3007 

Sending quote (2 hours) 
Music Row 3-4:30 
Dinner 4:30-6:00 
Grand Old Opry Dustin Lynch--7:00  $45  

Group number is (615)882-5344 
The class has in the neighborhood of $11,000 to cover most of the costs.  Those who have worked for at least 
a little bit or done fundraisers will probably get their deposits back.  Those who haven't worked will probably 
pay somewhere around $40-$50.  The money is still being worked out and the tickets to the Grand Ole Opry 
are not finalized yet. 

 
 



 
● March 8th-10th PHS held the annual play of “Peter and the Starcatcher” The 

students did an excellent job and worked very hard on the production.  

 

 

 
 
 
 



● Just in case you haven’t seen it. Here is our new Panther! A huge thanks to Herff 

Jones (Illini Grad Sales) and Mr. Ade (State Series) for providing funds to 

complete the project! We hope to continue to incorporate more school branding 

projects over the  

 

 

 

 

Be sure to check out our new school website to keep up to date on all of the happenings 

on our “live feed”. 


